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Readers Write

Helpful articles
Thank you so much for the 

Bible Advocate each month. 
While I am able to use a 
computer and cell phone, I 
especially enjoy the printed 
copy that I can read away from 
the screen that [is] not kind to 
my eyes. 

In the November-December 
issue, I especially enjoyed two 
articles — “The Revelation 
Challenge” by Harriet E. Mi-
chael and “Shepherd Stories” 
by Mike Wallace. The latter 
went right along with the 
theme of our Senior Adult 
Retreat at Sis-Q Meadows in 
September.

Thank you and keep up the 
good work. 

M. W. 
Eugene, OR

BA outreach
I enjoy the Bible Advocate 

very much. . . . I am thank-
ful it is reaching the nations. 
180. Wow! That is so needed. 
Thanks for the great job you 
all do.

L. S.
La Plata, MO

Preserving the Past 
From 1863 to the present, the  

Bible Advocate Press has stored 
many issues of The Hope of Israel 
up to the current Bible Advocate. 
Through the years, the older copies 
have deteriorated, and this decay 
continues at a faster rate. As docu-
ments published by the BAP age, 
we’re increasingly seeing a need to better preserve the past and 
our written history.

Therefore, with the board’s authorization, the BAP recently 
purchased an archiving machine. The BookEye 4v2 (pictured) 
has a scanning surface that is 17½” tall and 24” wide, and scans 
two pages in one pass. The laser sensor keeps the type in focus 
for clear copies of any document. With this kind of quality, the 
BAP can preserve its priceless documents for the future.

Would you like to invest more in the future? Then con-
sider contributing to the BAP Equipment Fund, which goes 
toward maintenance of the BAP’s aging equipment. Giving 
is easy. Just visit https://cog7.org/give-2-ba/.

Answers to crossword puzzle (p. 17)

Across
2. Died
3. Compels
4. Live
5. Anyone
6. Rose

Down
1. Judge
3. Creation


